
Room 9 

December 2021 
Mrs. Holly and Ms. Wendy 

 Hello Families!  

 Tis’ the season! Happy holidays!  We are very excited to celebrate the 

holidays in room 9. This month we are going to be talking about the many 

holidays celebrated around the world this time of year. I will be posting a sign 

up sheet on the bulletin board outside our class. Please feel free to write down 

which holiday your family celebrates this time of year so we can incorporate 

everyone's traditions in the classroom! We will be enjoying a lot of new works 

in our classroom’s practical life area including sifting cranberries, catching 

snowflakes with a ladle, decorating a tree, jingle bell drop and more!  

 We are going to be talking about R.O.S.E (respecting others, self, and 

environment) and what that means to us in our classroom. We will also discover 

a new artist this month, Monet. And try to recreate his famous painting of the 

“Water Lilies.”   

 Last month we enjoyed nocturnal animals and animals that hibernate 

during the winter. Since the seasons are changing and winter is here, we are 

going to be discussing artic animals and some of the places on earth they live 

where its way too cold for us!  

 Keep an eye out for your child’s art either in their cubbies or displayed in 

the classroom. We are excited to take more pictures of the children and display 

those as well in the classroom so the children can see themselves and the 

process of all their hard work. We hope everyone has a wonderful time 

celebrating the holidays this year! 

Important Dates for your Calendars: 

December 20th-31st: No School—Camp Available 

School closed: Dec 22, 23, 24, 31 

   

 


